
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A-B-C Packaging Machine Welcomes Three AmSkills Apprentices 
 

 

  
Pinellas County Commissioner Kathleen Peters joined Mike Meidel, Director of 
Pinellas County Economic Development, and the AmSkills Manufacturing Training 
& Apprenticeship team at A-B-C Packaging Machine Corporation in Tarpon Springs, 
as Michael Reichert, A-B-C's Vice President of Production, welcomed the three new 
apprentices to the company. Congrats to Trevor, Ronal and Manuel, and a huge 
thanks to A-B-C and its leadership team for creating these opportunities.   
  
Learn more about how AmSkills can help your manufacturing business grow with 
apprenticeship at: www.amskills.org/manufacturers. 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u3VG95D9clhp-dGjdkwRR8LyoG5-UH0JTufznivLCsu2FkChU1dGR8ujyS6Zg0KonYud8IJiQfJREFI8VaqAhCw5uCn9bWaZX3Sos7Ldp2NfPT9H__xkbGkk4FZogaT88U6Jojkl0LQAmmNdlDOafgIdp9hzIS4rOjZTjof7wvOVT2Kav7r1axvvhRdU7gT3&c=HcMrkb6g8sKjWwIJP9KMwCAAfdzD7FmUWSYwHKabvW42y4zKpdwGZA==&ch=8lpVJ3dIrrFGI9iKE7fcYYaDhQ6Kc-iXLZFcklWj3BtFfnP04EG8Xg==

